
June 20, 2015 

 

 

To: 

 

Mr. Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

Re: Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes in Rules in 

WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355, Draft Rules referenced in 

your Notice of June 18, 2015. 

 

Regarding “Interested Persons” 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to review and comment. 

 

I would suggest adding clarification regarding the rules as applied to “Interested Persons.” 

 

Say such a person only wishes to receive timely copy of the “public” redacted documents. 

 

Must such an Interested Person retain counsel, and be represented, to be considered as an 

“Interested Person?” 

 

Must such an Interested Person, and counsel, appear in person at the first prehearing conference? 

 

Thank you for these clarifications, 

 

 

James L. Adcock 

Electrical Engineer 

5005 155th PL SE 

Bellevue, WA 98006 

jimad@msn.com 


